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Congratulations to Officer Bret Sumerlin. Chief Teague presented Officer
Sumerlin with the 2023 Life Saving Award at last night's Council
Meeting. Officer Sumerlin's training, and quick response, saved an
individuals life. Our Town is fortunate to have Officer's that are properly
trained and equipped.
Our Chief is big in Training, and making sure his Officers have the tools
and resources to do their job, and serve our Community.
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